September 3-6, 2024

Welcome to the second week of second grade! | pray you all had a blessed Labor Day weekend. Here are
some notes for the week:

* Reminders:

o We have chapel every Monday. The money we give will go towards Luther Prep Project
Timothy. This is a project that sends high schoolers throughout the nation to help preach
God's Word.

o September 15th the K-8 sing at St.Stephen’s annual church picnic at Lakeview Park. There will
be a church service starting at 10:00am, that will be followed by lunch starting shortly after
service. ( If inclement weather happens on that day the service will be held in the church and
the lunch will be held in the church’'s basement.

m St Stephen'sis providing the meat, place setting, and drinks.
m We will ask that everyone to please bring a dish to pass and lawn chairs.
u
* Students will be bringing home a red folder every day. Please take out the papers that say keep at
home. If it is in return to school, please return. These things will be field trips slips, project notes, or
uncompleted homework from school.
* Reading bookmarks

o On the return to school side of the folder, you may see a piece of paper with readings they
should do at home. Please sign when finished. For example, it might say to read a short story
from the Superkids book on Monday. After reading it Monday, you would put your initials.

* Here's what we will be learning this week:

o Christ Light we will learn stories about the birth of Jesus along with learning about Simeon
and Anna see Jesus.

o Math we will lear:

m Telling and Showing Time to the Hour
m  Writing Numbers to 100

m Learning the doubles with Sums to 18
m |dentifying of Pattern Blocks

o Superkids we will learn:

m Decoding of CVC, CVCe, CVVC, and CVVCe words along with long and short vowel
sounds.
m  How to combine similar sentences with and how to write a narrative paragraph.
Science we will learn about local landscapes.
Music we will work on the CW 746 | Love to Tell the Story verses 1,3,7 while learning dynamics
and steady beat.

Please let me know if you have any questions this week.
Miss. Wenman



